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SAINT PHILIP NERI CHURCH 
MAY 29, 2016 

 
CORPUS CHRISTI 

 
Second Collection This Weekend 

Debt Reduction 
 

PLEASE PRAY for the sick so that they may be 
comforted by the concern and love of their families 
and the family of the Church: Jose Alvarez, Bella 
Jones Borkowski, Dolores Bucci, Kathy Caputo, 

Joan Chassey, Bill Coogan, Howard Daywalt,  
Kathy DiRusso, Mary DiDonato, Lillian Doherty, 
Emily Donhauser, Lisa Dougherty, Dolores (Dee) 

Downs, Phyllis Galanti, Christopher Greuters,  
Larry Falkowski, Jean Keenan, Pat Kost, Nicholas 

Lannutti, Anne Lintner, George and Molly Lozinak, 
Phyllis Luther, James Maggetti, Sue Male, Joan 
Marine, Barbara Martinick, Toby Merrill, Julia 

McLaughlin, Steven Merlin, Melanie Moletsky, Joe 
and Betty Mulligan, Joan Murphy, Lisa O’Brien, 

Joan O’Connell, John Pacell, Baby Addison Pfeffer, 
Baby Harper Ann Renshaw, John Reynolds, Sue 

Roccia, Xavier Ross, John Schaifer, Tim Schwartz, 
Eva Seeton, Kristin Shearon, Robert Smith, Joseph 

Specht, Amy Swift, Kena Thompson, Skylar 
Tierney, Mike Whitaker, Paul Willemin, Vito 

Zeccola and for all those who are hoping and praying 
for organ transplants. 

 
Father’s Day Cards At the doors of the church 
there are Father’s Day cards for living and 
deceased fathers. All the Masses on Father’s Day 
will be offered for them as well as Masses said 
during the month of June. Please fill in the 
information on the enclosed envelope provided 
and drop it in the collection basket or the Church 
Office. The card may be given to your father on 
Father’s Day or if your father is deceased, keep it 
as a keepsake. 
 
We have purchased new vestments to be used at 
our liturgies. If you would like to memorialize 
any of these items in remembrance of a loved one 
or special intention (i.e. Wedding Anniversary) 
please contact the parish office (610) 834-1975. 

 
Chasuble  $1,350 (Used at Mass) 
Cope   $2,050 (used during processions  
                                      and benediction) 
Humeral Veil    $650 (used during benediction) 

 
ANNOUNCED MASSES 

 
Monday  
  6:30 AM No 6:30 AM Mass 
  8:30 AM Blanche Coyle 
 
Tuesday  
  6:30 AM Miriam Cannor 
  8:30 AM Michael Tadeo 
 
Wednesday  
  6:30 AM John McLaughlin 
  8:30 AM Patrick and Sarah McGinley 
 
Thursday  
  6:30 AM Ursula Jones 
  8:30 AM Joseph Baker 
 
Friday  
  6:30 AM Deceased Members of the Consello 

and Petruzzelli Families 
  8:30 AM Mike and Ann Halloran 
 
Saturday  
  8:30 AM Deceased Members of the Gaulin 

and Blard Families 
 
Pastor’s Notes:  Congratulations to Rev. Anthony 
DiGuglielmo on the news that he will be serving as 
Parochial Vicar at St. Ignatius of Antioch Parish in 
Yardley, PA.  Fr. Anthony has been a great addition 
to our Parish and will be greatly missed.  Fr. 
Anthony will be celebrating his last Mass here at St. 
Philips on Sunday, June 19th at 11:30.  We will be 
having light refreshments and snacks immediately 
following Mass in the School Hall. 
 
I would also like to congratulate Rev. Thomas 
O’Donald on his Ordination to the Priesthood this 
past Saturday.   Father Tom will be serving as 
Parochial Vicar at St. Bede the Venerable Parish in 
Holland, PA.  Father Tom will be celebrating Mass 
here this Sunday, May 29th at 11:30 AM.  We will 
be having light refreshments and snacks 
immediately following Mass in the School Hall. 
 
Acolyte, Mr. Eric Bannecker, will be joining us at 
St. Philip’s on June 4th.  Eric will be with us through 
the Summer.   
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Shut-In Members Anyone who would like to 
receive Holy Communion in the home, please call 
the parish office as we have a couple of Eucharistic 
Ministers who take communion on Sundays. 
Anyone who would like to see a priest for an 
anointing or confession, please call the parish office 
at (610) 834-1975. 
 
CYO Banquet - Save the Date 
The CYO banquet will take place on Sunday, June 
12th at the Flourtown Country Club. 
Tickets will be $40 for adults and $25 for children 
No Tickets will be sold at the Door and 
Reservations required /RSVP by Friday, June 3rd. 
Forms are located in front of the church office. 
 
Catholic Charities “Pew Cards” are available for 
your use to make a donation to Catholic Charities. 
The completed card may be placed in the collection 
basket, dropped off at the church office or be mailed 
directly back to the Catholic Foundation of Greater 
Philadelphia in the provided envelope. To everyone 
who has already donated thank you. To anyone who 
has yet to do so, please prayerfully consider 
becoming involved to help our brothers and sisters 
in need. We should strive to have a heart like Jesus, 
who has preferential love for the poor and less 
fortunate.  
 
Theology on Tap: The Future of the Church: 10, 
20, 100 years from now Please join St. Philips for a 
night of theology and drinks at The Great American 
Pub in Conshohocken, Monday, June 27th.The 
event will start at 7 pm and there will be a panel of 
speakers to present the topic of the Night, "The 
Future of the Church: 10, 20, and 100 years from 
now." There will be an opportunity to submit 
questions to the presenters a few weeks before the 
event. So come out and bring a friend with you.  
First drink, for those of age, will be free and snacks 
will also be provided. Any Questions Call  
Dane Connelly: 484-805-1875          
 
St. Francis Inn Our Spring Needs: Prayers! 
Travel-Sized Toiletries( Especially Deodorant); 
Sunscreen & Sunburn ointment, Stainless Steel 
Dinner-Sized Forks & Soup Spoons (No Knives), 
Baby Wipes, Diapers, Baby Food & formula L & 
XL Adult Underwear -Style Diapers New/Gently 
Used Men’s Tee Shirts & Jeans New/Gently Used 
Women’s Underwear www.stfrancisinn.org 

PREP Catechists/Volunteer for 2016-2017 year 
The PREP program is looking for more Catechists 
for the 2016-2017 school year. There are a variety 
of grades in need of teachers for next year. There 
are also opportunities to help our PREP program as 
a classroom AID or Substitute Catechists. To sign 
up to teach a PREP class or to help in any other way 
please get in touch with the PREP Director, Dane 
Connelly, by email or phone. 
Email: d.connellyspn@gmail.com   
Phone: 484-804-1875 
 
We Welcome Richard Franklin, son of Andrew and 
Christina Wilson, Caroline Jade, daughter of Gary 
and Patricia Garretson, Gianna Francesca, daughter 
of Patrick and Danielle Rotondo, James Paulo, son 
of Paulo and Caitlin Vitoria, Haley Joyce and Dylan 
Michael, twins of Michael and Jacqueline Kearns, 
and Caroline Helene, daughter of Joseph and Laura 
DiGiacomo into the Saint Philip Neri Church 
Community. These children were recently baptized. 
 
Holy Land Pilgrimage Informational Meeting: 
Wednesday, June 1st at 7:30 pm in the Rectory 
Conference Room. Come and meet with Father 
Anthony Hangholt and parishioner, Diana von 
Glahn, to talk about going on pilgrimage to the 
Holy Land and answer any questions you have! 
Diana will show clips from her television series, 
introducing you to some of the amazing places we’ll 
visit, and there will even be snacks! Please join us 
to discuss the one trip that will change your life! 
 
Join Father Anthony and Parishioner Diana von 
Glahn on a Pilgrimage to the Holy Land  
Nov 10-19, 2016! Step into the Bible this 
November on a pilgrimage to the Holy Land with 
Father Anthony Hangholt and Diana von Glahn, 
producer and host of EWTN’s travel series, The 
Faithful Traveler. No other trip will change your 
life the way walking in the footsteps of Jesus, His 
Blessed Mother, and the Disciples will. See where 
Jesus was born, lived, walked, was crucified, and 
resurrected on this amazing pilgrimage! Meet the 
locals and learn about the Bible in ways you never 
thought imaginable! Optional extension to the 
spectacular Hashemite Kingdom of Jordan! Flyers 
are at the entryways of the church. For more 
information, please go to 
www.thefaithfultraveler.com/tours or find Diana at 
the 7 AM Mass! 

mailto:d.connellyspn@gmail.com
http://www.thefaithfultraveler.com/tours
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Coming Soon to Your TV: A Papal Pilgrimage in 
the Holy Land! Parishioners David and Diana von 
Glahn have a new television series. This new 3- 
episode series explores the history of papal 
pilgrimages to the Holy Land, follows parts of Pope 
Francis’ May 2014 trip, and visits some of the many 
sacred sites visited by our Holy Fathers. The show 
will broadcast on EWTN beginning June 26. For 
more information, including dates and times of 
broadcast, visit www.thefaithfultraveler.com. 

 
SPN SCRIP Gift Cards 
Purchase gifts cards for everyday 
purchases like groceries, 
clothing and restaurants. Did you 

know you can pay your Kohl’s bill using Scrip! 
You will earn free gift cards, SPN tuition credits 
and generate revenue for the SPN community. The 
church office stocks a great selection of gift cards 
that can be purchased in the church office during 
the week or after the weekend Masses in the 
narthex. For even more retailers, register online at 
www.shopwithscrip.com (SPN code 
7D53E11E329L). For more information, contact 
Nicole Giacche (610) 834-1975, e-mail 
spnscrip@spnschool.org, or stop in the church 
office. 
 
ARE YOU A PARENT WHO HAS LOST A 
CHILD? An informal group of Moms and Dads get 
together to talk or just listen to others who 
understand how you feel. For more information 
contact: Marianne O'Connor 610-825-4975 or 
Rosemary McNichol 215- 247-2267. This group 
meets every third Tuesday of the month at 7:00 PM 
in the Rectory Conference Room.  
 
H.O.P.E. If you, or anyone you know, needs 
transportation to a doctor or dentist appointment, or 
to Church on Sunday, please call Anne or Bill 
Franks at (610)‐828‐2530 or email: 
ann59bil@gmail.com. Additional weekday drivers 
and group leaders are needed. 

 
 
The Philippians An organization for senior citizens 
fifty years and older that offers trips, programs, 
service projects and entertainment. New members 
are always welcome. For information on becoming 
a member, please contact Angela Berry  
(610) 260-1211. 

Saint Charles Borromeo Seminary offers a 
variety of learning opportunities for lay men and 
women. For the first time, students will be able to 

pursue a “Masters of Arts in Philosophical Studies. 
For more information, please contact School of 

Theological Studies 
http://www.scs.edu/school-theologial-studies 

 
Padre Pio Festival Saint Bede the Venerable 
Church, located in Holland, Pennsylvania (Bucks 
County, Northampton Township), welcomes all to 
its inaugural Mass and festival to honor St. Pio 
Pietrelcina, better known as "Padre Pio," on 
Saturday and Sunday June 25 and 26. For more 
information, go online to 
padrepiofestivalhollandpa.com, or call the St. 
Bede parish office at 215-357-5720. 
 
Fran Thomas Memorial Blood Drive 
Saturday, June 11th, Plymouth Fire Company  
1323 Colwell Ln. Conshohocken 
 

Schedule an appointment at 
WWW.REDCROSSBLOOD.ORG 
USE SPONSOR CODE FranThomas 
walk ins welcomed 
 
4th Annual John Shapiro's Superheroes 
5K Run * 1 Mile Run/Walk * Kid’s Fun Run 
Saturday, June 11th at 8:30 am Start/Finish at  
Saint Helena School, Blue Bell, PA 
 

Registration Link: 
https://www.runtheday.com/registration/select_r
ace_type/36501 
 

Register by June 1 to guarantee race t-shirt 
Information Link: 
http://www.johnshapirosuperheroes.org 
 
Catholic Women’s Conference –  
October 29th  
You’re invited to step away from everyday life for a 
day of inspiration and renewal at the Catholic 
Women’s Conference, “Mother of Mercy, Make 
Our Hearts Like Yours!” on Saturday, October 29, 
8:30am-4pm, at the National Shrine of Our Lady of 
Czestochowa in Doylestown PA.   
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